
Communique January 9, 2017 

 

At our recent BOD meeting held on Wed, January 4th, the new member of our Cross Creek 

board were appointed.  We welcome them and look forward to their contributions  and volunteer 

efforts to our community.  The members of the board and their contact information are also 

posted on our website ELWCrossCreek.com 

 

Reva Berger, President - revakb2@yahoo.com 

George Fusaro, Vice President - italigolf@gmail.com 

Nic Foster, Treasurer - nicfoster@mindspring.com 

Sally Giar, Secretary - svgiar@hotmail.com 

Tom Ruddy, At-Large - thomasruddy21@gmail.com 

 

RESIDENTS DIRECTORY – [Click here].  Should you find incorrect information or have 

changes, please advise Sally Giar  

 

COMMITTEES - Committees are advisors to the Board of Directors.  Their primary role is not 

to establish policies, but rather to provide information and options to enable the BOD to make 

fully informed decisions for the Association.  Below is a list of the committees that will be 

servicing our community.  Members of the committees are on a volunteer basis. 

 

DOCS COMMITTEE - They is a Docs Committee meeting on Thursday, Jan 13th, 3 PM at the 

home of Christ Christensen, 1458 Woodstream Drive.  All members are welcome. 

 

Sally Giar 

Secretary - Cross Creek BOD 
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